
 
 

 
 
 

 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

March 24, 2017 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
Re:  Orthotic Shoe Insert Replacements 
 
Effective April 1, 2017, benefits for orthotic shoe insert replacements will be revised to every 3 years 
rather than the previous 5 year timeframe for Culinary members. 
 
Also as a reminder, orthotic shoe insert refurbishment is also reimbursed with no prior authorization 
required.  Refurbishments are provided by Precision Orthotics and Prosthetics at the following locations: 
 

• 526 S. Tonopah Dr. #120, Las Vegas, NV 89106 
            (702) 243-7671 
 

• 8915 S. Pecos Rd. #18A, Henderson, NV 89074 
(702) 293-5502 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact Provider Services at  
(702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
Thank you 
Culinary Health Fund 
 
 


